
As the year comes to a close, it’s the perfect time to look back on the people and 
experiences that have meant the most to us. Here at Easterseals Northern California, 
we would like to take the opportunity to share our appreciation for all of our caring  
and committed team members, the participants and families we have the honor to 
serve and our wonderful community. Wishing you and yours a happy and healthy 
holiday season.  

Happy Holidays!

Better Together
FALL 2021

HIGHLIGHTS
Just Launched
A special new program designed to give some precious 
me time to all the mothers, fathers, grandparents, siblings, 
aunts, uncles and so many others that care for a loved one 
with developmental disabilities and special needs, let’s join 
together and give them a break. Me time to take care of their 
own needs with a few hours each week when they don’t have 
to worry, as their loved one is in the capable care of a respite 
practitioner experienced in working with individuals with a 
wide range of development disabilities.
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“My child and I look forward to 
respite because we know it will 
always be fun, friendly and the 

time goes by fast.”
Gabriela, Eusebio’s Mom
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Safeway Foundation has been a
supporter of Easterseals for years.
Their support helps us advance 
our organization through programs 
like respite.

COMMUNITY IMPACT

Watch this short video to hear from Jordy’s mom about how early intervention 
services supported his development and his entire family.

We’re excited to share our Kaleidoscope Community 
Adult Program has been on the go and now meets in-
person three days a week. Recently, participants were 
able to venture off to the Jelly Belly factory, where they 
enjoyed learning how all the different kinds of candies 
are made and doing some taste testing of their own.  
It was a sweet treat for all our participants!
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